
� Is the artifact inside 
the museum? AN�

� Can the visitor touch 
the artifact without 
damaging it or hurting 
themselves? This 
counts for with or 
without supervision.

Syeda Anjum

Is the entire 
artifact or any 
part of it raised or 
three-
dimensional?

Syeda Anjum

YES NO

YES NO

Is the artifact too 
large or too small 
for the visitor to 
hold?

Syeda Anjum

Is it important for 
the visitor to 
understand the 
layout of the 
artifact?

Syeda Anjum

YES NO

Produce a tactile 
graphic with 
visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum

YES NO

Can other 
multisensory 
experiences help 
explain the 
meaning of the 
artifact?

Syeda Anjum

Produce a  
multisensory 
experience with 
visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum

Produce visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum

YES NO

� Let the visitor touch 
the artifact. We 
recommend no gloves. 
Account for necessary 
supervision�

� Provide a scaled 
reproduction of the 
artifact that the visitor 
can hold with visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum

Let the visitor touch 
the artifact. We 
recommend no 
gloves. Account for 
necessary 
supervision. Provide 
visual description.

Syeda Anjum

Is it feasible to 
commission the 
artist to create 
replicas of the 
artifact?

Syeda Anjum

YES NO

Commission the 
artist to create 
replicas of the 
artifact for 
visitors to touch. 
Provide visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum

Would a 
reproduction of the 
artifact already be 
found in common 
places, like the 
visitor’s home?

Syeda Anjum

YES NO

Produce visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum

Is there an existing 
reproduction of the 
artifact that 
describes the 
artifact's physical 
structure?

Syeda Anjum

YES NO

Does the artifact have to 
convey important 
scientific or artistic 
processes? Does the 
reproduction of the 
artifact do a good job of 
conveying them?

Syeda Anjum

Is it feasible to 3D 
print a 
reproduction of 
the artifact, 
scaled to be 
handheld?

Syeda Anjum

YES YESNO NO

�� Purchase a scaled 
reproduction of the 
artifact that the visitor 
can hold�

�� Include a lo-fi model or 
tool that describes the 
artifact’s important 
scientific or artistic 
processes�

�� Provide visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum

Purchase a 
scaled 
reproduction of 
the artifact that 
the visitor can 
hold. Provide 
visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum

Is it important for 
the visitor to 
understand the 
layout of the 
artifact?

Syeda Anjum

3D print a scaled 
reproduction of 
the model that 
the visitor can 
hold. Provide 
visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum

YES NO

Produce a tactile 
graphic with 
visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum

Can other 
multisensory 
experiences help 
explain the 
meaning of the 
artifact?

Syeda Anjum

YES NO

Produce a  
multisensory 
experience and 
visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum

Produce a visual 
description.

Syeda Anjum
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yIzzAJJLmAC9zCtdm2MK7G7s_qS3_ig7Jng3CENe2S4/edit

